
Dear Elnora School Community,

I would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself and share how excited I am to be joining
the Elnora School family this fall.

I moved to this area 27 years ago shortly after graduating from University. I started my teaching
career in Trochu and also taught in Torrington, at the Huxley colony and worked in Strathmore
as an instructional coach.

My family settled in Huxley almost 22 years ago. We absolutely love the small town comforts
Huxley has to offer. I am married to Darren, who was the shop teacher in Trochu up until he
retired last year. We have two amazing children and three grandchildren. I am also a proud dog
mom to Wilbur, a nine month old labradoodle.

Our family loves to snowmobile, camp, play cards and spend time in our yard. We like to travel
and explore new places. I am an avid reader, when time allows and love taking long walks and
doing training exercises  with my puppy. Babysitting my grandchildren is another one of my
favourite things to do.

I am truly honoured to have been chosen to be the principal in Elnora school. I have had the
privilege of meeting all staff and most of the students the past few weeks. The family and team
atmosphere is amazing and I look forward to becoming a part of the magic that happens in this
school. I appreciate the traditions and look forward to honouring those activities and events as
well as adding more. I know that we are all better together.

As the school year begins, I hope to meet each of you in person. Until then, have an amazing
and relaxing summer break. Do all the things that bring you joy.


